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NOTIFICATION TO UNITED NATIONS AND RELATED ORGANIZATIONS 

AND SPECIALIZED AGENCIES AND INTERGOVERNMENTAL ORGANIZATIONS 
 

Sixth meeting of the Board of the Fund for responding to Loss and Damage  
9 – 11 July 2025 

 
Cebu, Philippines 

 
 

I am pleased to notify the United Nations and related organizations and specialized agencies (UN 
organizations), and intergovernmental organizations admitted as observers by the Conference of the 
Parties that the fifth meeting of the Board of the Fund for responding to Loss and Damage will be held 
from 9 to 11 July 2025 at Sheraton Cebu Mactan Resort in Lapu-Lapu City, Cebu, Republic of the 
Philippines 

 
The meeting will be webcast, and an overflow room will be made available for all in-person 

observers. UN organizations and admitted intergovernmental organizations should complete the online 
registration here. The deadline for registration as an observer to the meeting is Friday, 2 May 2025. The 
Secretariat may not be able to process observer registrations received after this deadline.  

 
Further details, including meeting documents and provisional agenda will be made available on 

the  secretariat’s website in due course. 
 
 
 

 Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 

 Ibrahima Cheikh Diong  
 Executive Director  
 Fund for responding to Loss and Damage 

  
 

https://indico.un.org/event/1017234/registrations/20471/
https://unfccc.int/event/sixth-meeting-of-the-board-of-the-fund-for-responding-to-loss-and-damage

